
WATCH TOWER
BIBLE AND TRACT SOCIETY OF PENNSYLVANIA

THE RIDGEWAY LONDON NW7 1RN ENGLAND
TELEPHONE 020 8906 2211

IA October 3, 2003
 

xxxxxxxx
xxxxxxxx
xxxxxxxx
 
Dear Mr xxxxxx
 
This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 2 October 2003 regarding Victoria Boer.  Her sad case was heard by a court in
Canada .  Like you, the only information we have on the Court's decision to award legal costs is what we have read in media
reports.
 
If these reports are accurate it would seem that Victoria Boer refused an out of court settlement amounting to four times the
sum she was eventually awarded in damages.  The media reports appear to show that her failure to accept an out of court
settlement meant that under Canadian law the Court was obliged to award costs against her.
 
Even if, regrettably, on isolated occasions allegations of child molestation might not have been handled with appropriate
sensitivity and understanding, our unequivocal abhorrence of child abuse, our sympathy for victims and our desire to protect
children from such heinous acts has been a matter of public record for many years.
 
We send our Christian good wishes.
 

Yours sincerely,
   Watch Tower B. & T. Society of Pennsylvania

 


